

The Westmeath Branch of the Women's Institute recently honoured Nancy White for completing 18 homemaking projects in 4-H. Nancy is being presented with a cake plate and server by Beryl McBride, president of the Westmeath Branch.

All-candidates night is planned

The Westmeath Branch of the Womens' Institute is hosting an all-candidates night for those aspiring to represent township residents on municipal council and school boards.

The meeting is scheduled for Thursday, October 24, in the Westmeath Community Hall at 8 p.m.

Nominations close Monday, October 21. Election day is November 12.